
From: Mary Lewis   

Sent: 23 September 2019 14:16 

To: Northampton Gateway <NorthamptonGateway@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: FW: Response to application by Roxshill (Junction 15) Limited - My reference: 20011163 

 

The Planning Inspectorate 

 

I wish to object in the strongest possible way to this proposed development. 

 

• It has long been understood that the west of M1 motorway was to remain as farm land.  This 

proposed development will inevitably lead to further industrial and housing expansion to the 

detriment of the whole county. 

 

• Traffic and the consequent pollution is already at unacceptably high levels in the area.  This 

development will considerably worsen the situation.  Quite frequently the motorway is blocked 

and this results in even further traffic chaos and pollution. 

 

• There is currently no overriding need for further rail freight interchanges.  Certainly with the HS2 

development increasingly doubtful, there is quite simply insufficient rail freight path availability 

to properly service the proposed development. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mary Lewis 

 

 

 

 

 

 




